
I support HB 2409.  This bill will help protect people and pets from inadvertent pesticide exposure on lawns and walkways near 
homes. We need more sayso in preventing unwanted pesticide sprays where we live and play. We need alternatives to harmful 
pesticides in our home and natural environments.

i support the right of homeowners to opt out from the spraying of pesticides near their homes.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Belinda Dodd


